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Please do NOT support this proposed legislation.  It removes local control of 

education.  Locally-elected boards of education are and should be responsible for 

educating our young people.  States and other levels of government should have no 

authority to supersede elected local leaders.  Parents and families have an impact 

upon local education leaders like they cannot upon the State Board of Education and 

other higher-level authorities.  Control belongs with the family. 


